

## Victoria Street, Chadderton, Oldham, OL9 OBY

Telephone: 0161 770 3137 ínfo@burnleybrow.oldham.sch.uk www.burnleybrow.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs. H. Atkinson-Smith. BA(Hons) MA, PGCE

Dear Parents, 30<sup>th</sup> January 2023

We are delighted to be supporting the NSPCC by taking part in Number Day on Friday 3<sup>rd</sup> February 2023.

The NSPCC need our support more than ever. By raising money, we can help to fund their vital services such as Childline – the helpline that's always there for children and young people whatever their problem or concern.

## Making maths meaningful

Number Day is a great way to make maths fun and bring about a positive, 'can-do' attitude towards it.

We are having a day of maths activities and will be taking part in Dress up for Digits. Pupil are asked to wear an item of clothing with a number on it. (football shirt, cap, netball shirt or even a onesie!) Or get more creative dressing in a maths or numbers theme. To help raise money for NSPCC, we are asking for a minimum donation of £1, and we'd love everyone get involved.

All the money we raise in school will make an enormous difference to children today and help the NSPCC be there for children tomorrow.

Thank you for your continued support.

Miss O'Hara and Mr Garside.

আমরা **শুক্রবার 3রা ফেব্রুয়ারি 2023** তারিখে সংখ্যা দিবসে অংশ নিয়ে NSPCC-কে সমর্থন করতে পেরে আনন্দিত।

NSPCC-এর আমাদের সাহায্য আগের চেয়ে বেশি প্রয়োজন। অর্থ সংগ্রহের মাধ্যমে, আমরা চাইল্ডলাইনের মতো তাদের অত্যাবশ্যক পরিষেবার জন্য অর্থায়ন করতে সাহায্য করতে পারি - এই হেল্পলাইন যা সবসময় শিশু এবং তরুণদের সব সমস্যার সহায়তা করে।

## গণিতকে মজাদার করা

সংখ্যা দিবস হল গণিতকে মজাদার করার এবং এর প্রতি একটি ইতিবাচক, 'করতে পারে' মনোভাব আনার একটি দুর্দান্ত উপায়।

আমরা গণিত কার্যক্রমের একটি দিন যাপন করছি এবং অঙ্কের জন্য ড্রেস আপে অংশ নেব। ছাত্রদের একটি সংখ্যা সহ পোশাকের একটি পরতে বলা হয়। (ফুটবল শার্ট, ক্যাপ, নেটবল শার্ট বা এমনকি একটি গুয়ানসি!) অথবা একটি গণিত বা সংখ্যার থিমে আরও সৃজনশীল ড্রেসিং পরিধান করে আসার জন্য। NSPCC-এর জন্য অর্থ সংগ্রহে সাহায্য করার জন্য, আমরা ন্যূনতম £1 অনুদানের জন্য বলছি, এবং আমরা সবাই এতে জড়িত হতে চাই।

আমরা স্কুলে যে সমস্ত অর্থ সংগ্রহ করি তা আজকের শিশুদের জন্য একটি বিশাল পরিবর্তন আনবে এবং আগামীকাল শিশুদের জন্য NSPCC-কে সাহায্য করবে।



















